
����������� Port Kells Parent Advisory Council Movie Night – Tickets On Sale Now! ������ 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
We’re excited to invite you to our upcoming PAC Movie Night – a fun evening for students and 
families to enjoy a movie together in a cozy and relaxed setting! We will be playing Hotel 
Transylvania!!! 
 
������������ Date: Thursday October 23, 2025 
 ����� Time: Doors open at 6:00pm, Movie starts 6:30pm 
 ��� Location: Port Kells Elementary Gym 
 
����� Tickets: $5 per person 
 Each ticket includes: 

• Entry to the movie night 
• One popcorn per person 

 
Tickets must be purchased by Tuesday October 21, 2025 @2:00pm. 
 
 You can buy tickets: 

• With Cash by writing the amount of tickets needed and putting them in this envelope and 
returning to the school. 
 

Available for purchase at the movie (CASH ONLY): 
• Popcorn for $2.00 
• Candy Bags for $2.00 

 
�� Please note: 

• Drinks will not be sold at the event. 
• Please do not bring juice or pop. 
• Water bottles are welcome and encouraged. 
• Parents must stay and supervise their children during the movie. 
• You are more than welcome to bring other children not from our school. 

 
Feel free to bring a blanket or cushion to make yourselves comfortable. 
 We’re looking forward to a great evening with our school community! 
 
Please feel free to contact us with any questions at portkellspac@gmail.com 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Port Kells Elementary PAC 
 

mailto:portkellspac@gmail.com

